

TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

November 16, 2022

Mr. Richard Devault 14 Roosevelt Drive Bristol, RI 02809

Re: Personnel Board Re-Appointment

Dear Mr Devault,

Thank you for agreeing to continue to serve as a member of the Bristol Personnel Board. Your Town Administrator appointed term will expire in December of 2024.

I appreciate your contirbutions to lend support to local government.

Sincerely,

Steven Contente **Town Administrator**

> TOWN COUNCIL DEC 21. 2022